
 
 
 
 

 

Carnforth School  
Carnforth Road, Worcester, WR4 9HG 

Telephone: 01905 758425 
office@carnforthschool.org 

 

                                                           Head of School: Mrs Sara Wood  
 
 
 
Nursery Teaching Assistant Post Grade 1  
 
Scale 1 
SCP 1-4  £13,404 - £14,223 per annum (£17,842 - £18,933 Pro rata) 
 
Fixed term contract until 31st August 2022 
32.5 hours per week, Term time only 
 
Start date: 1st January 2022  
 
Applications Closes: 19th November 2021 
Interview: Week beginning 22nd November 2021  
 
 
 
We are a friendly school with approximately 200 pupils aged between 3 and 11years. The 
school fosters close links with the parents and the local community. We aim to provide a 
happy, stimulating and supportive climate in order for our children to achieve their maximum 
potential. To achieve this we provide a wide variety of experiences for the children both on 
and off the school site. These are organised by the staff team of teachers and teaching 
assistants working together.   
 
We are looking for a committed person who can enhance the teaching and learning of our 
children. You will be working across the Early Years Phase but primarily based in Nursery. You 
will also be promoting learning through play & child led learning, but also utilising/creating 
Phonics, Reading, Writing and Maths sessions.  
 
The Head Teacher is eager to find a candidate with a genuine passion towards EYFS. The 
perfect candidate would be hardworking, ambitious, creative and a real team player. The 
Headteacher would like to appoint an EYFS Teaching Assistant with a level 3 Early Years 
qualification and experience working with EYFS aged children, whether that is in a Private 
Nursery, School, or other setting. 

The position is subject to a DBS Enhanced disclosure check. The school is committed to 
safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff 
and volunteers to share this commitment. The school is an equal opportunity employer. 

Visits to the school are encouraged.  

 

 

 


